
 

champion broadcasting system, inc. 

Dear Kermit, 

790 COMMONWEALTH AVENUE, BOSTON 15, MASS. BEacon 2-5650 

January 25, 1959. 

Eng. Dept. 

This letter is a very tardy reply to your letter dated 

October 16th, 1958. Your program report for the time in between the 

hours 2:15 a.m. to 2:29 a.m. was in substantial agreement with that 

program material that we used for test purposes on the evening in 

question. 

e technicians appreciate the technical information 

forwarded to us in your reply and sincerely hope that with all the 

problems like the heavey thaw and flooding of the rivers in the state 

of Pennsylvania will subside in the very near future. 

Thanking you again we remain, 

sincerely yours,, 

5000 WATTS 

BOSTON 


